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To: John Sampson

It is nice to know that in addition to thousands of listeners here in Southwest

Minnesota, KDOM Radio has at least one listener in the Grand Rapids area.

You indeed were enjoying Twins baseball on KDOM and it was nice of you to mention

so many of our fipe sponsors. Their messages are heard daily here in our area.

Keep listening !

Dave Cory

General Manager

Box 218 Windom, Minnesota 56101
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